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PRESS RELEASE

PetroSA WARNING ABOUT EMPLOYMENT SCAM
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Cape Town, 14 April 2016 – PetroSA, South Africa’s National Oil Company, wishes to alert job-seekers about a scam it has uncovered wherein fraudulent advertisements offering non-existent employment with the company are being placed on the gumtree.co.za website. 

The advertisements solicit applications for non-existent vacancies at PetroSA in exchange for payment. PetroSA has reported the fraud to the owners of the gumtree.co.za website. The company further wishes to alert potential job seekers to be vigilant and not to be victims of such fraudulent advertisements. 

More importantly it should be noted that PetroSA does not charge job seekers any fees when applying for employment with the company. If job seekers are in doubt or suspicious about advertisements they encounter, we urge people to be cautious and to contact PetroSA directly, before committing to anything. 

ends

For more information, please contact:

Thabo Mabaso
Group Communications Manager
PetroSA
Cell: +27-83-414-8144
Tel: +27-21-929-3365
Email: thabo.mabaso@petrosa.co.za
www.petrosa.co.za


PetroSA is the National Oil Company of South Africa. Formed in 2002 following the merger of Soekor E&P (Pty) Ltd and Mossgas (Pty) Ltd, PetroSA operates a Gas-to-Liquid (GTL) refinery in Mossel Bay and holds a portfolio of assets that spans the petroleum value chain. It upholds world-class safety and environmental standards, and trades oil and petrochemical products. Its GTL refinery produces ultra-clean, low-sulphur, low-aromatic synthetic fuels and high-value products converted from natural methane-rich gas and condensate using a unique Fischer Tropsch technology.
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